College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

it ,;/
MEMORANDUM
To: Mr. Mike Martindale, Supenntendent W
From: Amy Drozd, Chief Financial Officer @J
Date: August 11, 2021
Subject: Annual renewal of maintenance and support contract with PowerSchool
Agenda Item: 1-6.
BACKGROUND

The software utilized by the district for financial and student accounting applications is provided by
PowerSchool. Carmella Shafer, Director of Purchasing, and Jackie Janacek, Director of Computer Services,
recommend the renewal of our contract for these services. The annual software maintenance and
support fees total $171,242.96 for the 2021-2022 school year.

This software which has been utilized since June 1995 and contains the database that is the backbone of
the entire district’s financial and student data applications. It is a vital part of the district’s operations.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station Independent School District Board of Trustees approve the
renewal of the maintenance and support contracts for both the eSchool Plus student software programs
and the eFinance Plus financial software programs from PowerSchool in the total amount of $171,242.96
for the 2021-2022 school year to be paid from the General Fund.
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